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June 12, 2015 

 
Via Email 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, On 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0194 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. – Section 92 
Application for Leave to Construct a Transmission Line, Peter Sutherland 
Senior Generating Station (formerly, New Post Creek Generating Station) 
– Name Change and Status Update on Revenue Agreement Negotiations 
 
The purpose of this letter is: 
 

1. to advise the Board that the generating station, formerly known as New 
Post Creek Generating station, has been renamed Peter Sutherland 
Senior Generating Station. As previously indicated in OPG’s November 
26, 2014 submission, the New Post Creek Project is a partnership with 
the Taykwa Tagamou Nation through their development corporation, 
Coral Rapids Power. As part of OPG’s agreement with Coral Rapids 
Power, OPG agreed to change the name of the generating station to 
Peter Sutherland Senior Generating Station and to name the 
partnership, PSS Generating Station LP. 

 
2. to complete the record in OPG’s application for an order or orders 

granting leave to construct a 115 kV transmission line for the Peter 
Sutherland Senior Generating Station. In its letter to OPG dated 
January 21, 2015, the OEB inquired as to whether a power purchase 
agreement had been executed between OPG and the IESO and if so, 
requested proof of such agreement.  OPG responded on April 28th, 
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2015, disclosing that an agreed-upon term sheet, specifying the key 
terms and conditions for the revenue agreement had been approved 
by the OPG Board, the Coral Rapids Power Board, and the IESO 
Board and that an executed agreement would be expected by the end 
of June 2015.  

 
I can hereby advise that a Hydroelectric Energy Supply Agreement 
(“HESA”) has been executed between the IESO and PSS Generating 
Station LP. As proof of execution, some non-confidential sections of 
the HESA (cover page, table of contents, recitals and signatures) are 
attached. 

 
Please direct any comments or questions in this matter to the undersigned.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
[Original Signed by]  
 
Colin Anderson 
 
 
cc: Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP  

Carlton Mathias, OPG  
Greg Towstego, OPG 
Maia Chase, IESO 
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